
From: Smithers - DNR, Brett 
To: Chris McRickard 
Cc: Taylor Elm - DNR 
Subject: Re: Ursa - re-occupation of pads 
Date: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 10:13:41 AM 

 
 

 

Chris: 
 

The three proposed Boise Ranch locations (335605, 335681 and 315565) and the associated wells fall 
outside of areas CPW classifies as Sensitive Wildlife Habitat.  In addition, because the proposed wells 
would be drilled from existing locations, and because there is existing oil and gas infrastructure in the 
project area (producing well density in the project area is approximately 7 producing wells per square 
mile, and road density in the project area is approximately 2.0 miles of roads per squire mile), CPW does 
not recommend any site-specific wildlife mitigation be applied to these locations. 

 
Brett 
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